



velocity

COVID-19 INFORMATION
As of 3/24/20 @2:30pm PST

The coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak has taken us all by surprise, and the mounting difficulties it has caused in the world have been formidable to say the least. The response and sense of community from within the dance world, however, has been truly remarkable.

Due to escalating concerns regarding the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak we unfortunately will have to postpone or cancel events through Easter, April 12, 2020. The possibility exists that we may be able to return to certain cities at a later date this season. This, of course, requires that circumstances relating to the coronavirus change in favor of public health and safety. Velocity is currently in negotiations with hotels and event venues, and if rescheduling the convention is indeed possible, we will let your city and studio owners know as soon as possible.

POSTPONED EVENTS AS OF 3/16/20:

- **Vancouver, WA** | *Postponed until May 29-31, 2020*
- **Norfolk, VA.** | *Postponed until May 22-24, 2020*
- **Houston, TX.** | *Postponed until June 12-14, 2020*
- **San Jose, CA.**

At this time, we have yet to make a decision on cities past the 12th of April. Unfortunately, we cannot predict where this epidemic is heading. We will be in contact with all studios on how we will proceed as we continue to monitor the situation.

Velocity will be reaching out to each studio that was registered with us for a postponed/canceled city.

As always, thank you so much for your patience and understanding as we navigate this difficult time together.

Best Regards,

Eve Mason and Cory Jones | Co- Owners and Directors

www.velocitydanceconvention.com

818-416-1161